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Coffee House Worship 
All August Long 

 
During the month of August, we will once again 
move our worship service downstairs to the 
Friendship Room for òcoffee houseó worship.  Coffee 
and snacks will be served throughout worship.  This 
is a great opportunity to invite friends and family to 
worship in a more relaxed atmosphere. 
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Deacons 

Calling 

Greeters 

Flowers 

Communion 

Prayer 

Concerns 

Mike & Michelle OõShea, Paula Brown, Mark 
Teske, Jeanine Perez, George Fyke, Margie 

Meister, Gary Leak, Pat Moore, Lois Hughes, Dick 
Willis, Richard Roman, Don Barnes, Doug Travis, 

and Kathy Adams. 

August 3 Chuck and Goldie Sasse 
August 10 Carrie Ferm and Jill Krieger  
August 17  Pearle and Dave Jeffries 
August24  Pam Moore 
August 31 Phyllis Tipton 

August 3 Todd & Becky Webster 
August 10 Phyllis Tipton  
  Jeanette Franklin  
August 17  Kelly Kinate 
August 24  Shirley Mitchell 
  Donna Roman 
August 31 Jennifer Stuckey 
  Phyllis Fyke 

August 3 Ann Lage 
August 10 Spencer & Alyssa Homan  
August 17  Volunteer Needed! 
August 24  John & Connie Rich 
August 31 Todd & Becky Webster 

Holy Communion will be served on Sunday, August 
3rd.  Home Communion will be served on Tuesday, 
August 5th. 
 
Deacons Preparing Communion for August 3rd: 
Jennifer Stuckey and Phyllis Fyke 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

August Birthdays 
 
2 Alexis Catton 
5 Mary Beckley 
7 Justin Peters 
10 Amy Enderli 
 Deanna Hankes 
 Kara Stuckey 
14 Dennis Janssen 
 Phyllis Tipton 
 Ann Lage 
18 Phil Troehler 
19 Donald Barnes 
 Ron Schlipf 
20 Todd Zehr 
21 Marillyn Moore 
 Erica Gray 
24      Hersch Leffingwell   
 Chloe Casson 
26 Kathy Langstaff Adams 
26 Madison Catton 
28 Todd Webster 
29  William Moore 

 
 

August Anniversaries 
 

8 John & Connie Rich 
12  Spencer & Alyssa Homan 
13  Curt & Jennifer Casson 
14  Trafton & Amy Rich 

 
If your birthday or anniversary has been omitted, please 

contact the church office. 
 
 

August Baptism Days 
 
5 Michelle Clemons 
29 Phyllis Fyke 
30 Jennifer Stuckey 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Kits4Kids Donations 
Last year, thanks to your donations, we were able 
to provide school supplies to every classroom in 

the Prairie Central School 
district.  This year, the Mission 
Committee will be providing 
the school supplies, but they 
are asking you to help by 
providing paper products for 
the classes.  They will be 

collecting boxes of Kleenex and rolls of paper 
towels on August 3rd and 10th to distribute to the 
classes.  
 

Kits4Kids Help  
We will also need help sorting and delivering the 
kits.  The school kits will be arriving on Friday, 
August 8th.  We will need help unloading the 
truck.  There is a sign-up 
sheet in the narthex if you 
are available to help that 
day.  We will also need 
help delivering them to 
the schools on the morning of Wednesday, August 
13th.  There will be another sign-up sheet for 
delivery teams as it gets closer. 
 

Food Pantry Sunday 
Sunday, August 10th 

 
The Deacons have designated the 
second Sunday of every month as 
Food Pantry Sunday. 

 
Please help us fill the Food 
Pantry box with baking mixes 
(pancake mix, muffin mix, cake 
mix boxes, etc.) 
 
This is a very simple way that we as a congregation 
can make a very big impact on the lives of several 
families in the community as we reach out in love 
and serve in Christõs name.  The Deacons thank 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Food Pantry Project 
 

In July, PW continued their summer Food Pantry 
Project by providing 35 containers of personal 
items to the Fairbury Food Pantry.  Each òkitó 
contained shampoo, conditioner, a toothbrush, 
toothpaste,  deodorant,  two bars of soap, and a 
washcloth.   

 

PW Back to School Project 
 

Last year PW provided over 300 boxes of Kleenex 
to schools in the Prairie Central District in honor of 
Grace Masterson.  The tissues were so appreciated 
by the all the schools, that the Mission Committee 
is making collecting Kleenex and paper towels part 
of our Kits4Kids outreach this year.  PW will once 
again provide tissues with the funds provided 
annually by the Grace Masterson Trust.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

New Kitchen Towels 
 

PW has recently purchased 
several new towels for the 
kitchen to replace those that 
were missing or careworn.  If 
you take towels home to wash 
them, please be sure to return 
them. :) 
 

 
 

KITCHEN DUTY FOR AUGUST 
Ann Lage 

PW Coordinating Team 
 

The next meeting of the PWCT is scheduled for 
August 5th at the home of Alyssa Homan with 
Michelle Clemons providing devotions. 
 

Officers 
Sandy Dawson, Moderator (815-692-3658) 
Michelle Clemons, Vice Moderator (815-692-0622) 
Lisa Kilgus, Secretary (815-692-3956) 
Ann Lage, Treasurer (309-723-4043) 
 

Together in Service Committee  (Mission Opportunities) 

Alyssa Homan, Jennifer Stuckey, Anna McKeon 
 

Search Committee 
Alma Augsburger, Sara Okai,  
Donna Roman, Wendi Zimmerman 



September 7, 2014  

Great Fall Kickoff 2014  

 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 


